

BROOKLAND INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL Weekly Newsletter www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk

End of Summer 2017

I would like to wish all of you a very happy and safe Summer. I hope you have enjoyed this year at Brookland Infant and Nursery School as much as I have. Good luck to all of you who are leaving to go to Brookland Juniors or other Schools.

I look forward to seeing most of you again on September 5^{th} . Mrs Atkinson



Goodbye and Hello



We would like to say good bye and a HUGE thank you to the teachers who are moving on this year. Mrs Wall will be working with the County Autism Team, Mrs Lowry is moving down to Hampshire and Mrs Davis and Mrs Satwick are both moving to new Schools. They will be missed but we wish them every happiness in the future.

We are saying hello to Miss Bezant and Miss Barissal who will be joining us in Rowan and Magnolia Class. We look forward to working with them.



Star of the Week

	30.6.17	07.7.17	14.7.17		30.6.17	07.7.17	14.7.17
Maple	Doruk	Alfie		Beech	Jayden	Vinnie	Ryan-James
Oak	Edward	Jerrica	Isla C	Magnolia	Lana	Thomas	Megan
Hazel	Francesca	Eren		Ash	Dylan	Kloe	Teja-Grace

	30.6.17	07.7.17	
Mulberry	Teddy	Tommie	
Holly	Lauren	Olivia G	
Rowan	Conor	Evie	

Well done all of you who have got the star of the week. You work with perseverance and concentration. Thank you for being great role models to your friends.

Attendance



30.06.17		07.07.17		14.07.17	
99.63	Oak	99.00	Magnolia	97.78	Oak
99.31	Mulberry	97.41	Oak	97.24	Beech
98.62	Hazel	97.24	Beech	97.14	Holly
96.67	Magnolia	96.79	Holly	97.00	Magnolia
96.55	Beech	96.55	Hazel	95.52	Mulberry
95.86	Ash	92.76	Mulberry	95.17	Ash
95.00	Holly	92.41	Ash	93.79	Hazel
93.00	Maple	90.36	Rowan	91.07	Rowan
92.86	Cherry am	89.00	Maple	90.71	Cherry pm
90.36	Rowan	88.57	Cherry am	89.33	Maple
86.43	Cherry pm	86.43	Cherry pm	86.43	Cherry am
	Whole		Whole		Whole
96.10	school	94.59	school	94.86	school

Whole School Attendance for the year...

95.8%



Book of Excellence

Jack was able to do some multiplication in his head and write the number sentence

down.

Leo thought of different rhyming words and made it into a poem for his Dad. He managed to get great rhythm in it.

Aimee, Lauren, Eriseda, Utku and Jay B showed how they understood the inverse relationships in maths.

Daniele wrote a poem with lots of descriptive detail.

Lucy, Kacey and Phoebe all wrote fabulous stories.

Isla wrote a fascinating 'Goosebumps' Chapter book.





Library - Summer Reading Challenge

Hertfordshire libraries are getting their magnifying glasses ready. Why? Animal Agents are coming, as part of the 2017 Summer Reading Challenge. It is the UK's biggest promotion of children reading; last year over 20,000 Hertfordshire children took part-and it's free.

The children are challenged to read six library books or eBooks of their choice during the holidays. For every two books they read, they are rewarded two stickers. When they have completed the challenge, they will receive a wristband and are invited to a presentation ceremony where they will be given their certificate and medal. In addition, participants will have the opportunity to win tickets to an exclusive author event. The Summer Reading Challenge materials are suitable for visually impaired children.

Animal Agents packs will be available in all Hertfordshire public libraries from Saturday 15 July while stocks last, finishing on Saturday 9 September. Further information on the Summer Reading Challenge in Hertfordshire and a link to the Animal Agents website can be found at www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/libraries

Happy Holidays
See you on September 5th 2017